
27/10/2020 

MRS Caroline Rutherford 
12 Cleary AVE 
Forestville NSW 2087 
Carolinesrutherford@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Please do not go ahead with access to the shops via Grave avenue and surrounding streets. 
The traffic on these road is already dangerous and makes it very risky for residents on these 
streets. There needs to be traffic lights in place on Russell onto Forestway to turn right. Don’t 
risk the local school children’s lives by saving money. 
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